
November 6, 2007        Paul Sawtell & David Coyle 

Upcoming 
Speakers

Today’s Meeting

Sandra Duckworth 
“The Rotary Foundation of 

Rotary International” 

A Rotarian since 1989 and Governor of Rotary 
International District 7610 for 2002-2003, 
Ms. Duckworth will speak about The Rotary 
Foundation.

Last Meeting
LANGLEY AND MCLEAN FOOTBALL TEAMS  attended 
in prelude to the highly coveted and competitive 
ROTARY CUP GAME. Present were principles from 
both schools, coaches and team captains Our own 
sports authority and resident emcee Mike Holleran 
conducted the proceedings, INCLUDING player 
interviews and superbowl trivia. The game was held 
Friday 11-3.  Congratulations to Langley for taking 
home the Rotary Cup!

• Nov. 13, 2007 - 
Club’s 42 Birthday and 
Veterans Day Observation
Plus - Matthew Haas “Nationals Baseball 
Stadium”
Save The Date
o Nov 14, 2007- McLean HS - Ethics Day

Guests
Michael Egan and Noah Gabriel-Landis 

guests of Carmen Martinez
Nancy Itterlag  guest of Ed Shahin 
Dan Bishop guest of Bud Harper

Donna Grubb-Hewlet guest of Lois Wilson
Demby Banbury, Aaron Cornwell, 

Justin Johnson, Joe Russo, Rick Rivera, 
Will Wilson, Mike Sanson, Graham Dubow, 

Corey Bowerman, John Howerton, 
Principal Bill Clendaniel of Langley, and 

Principal/Dr. Jackson of McLean

Announcements
Nov. 7, 2007 Timber Lane Elementary School Book 
Distribution at 1:00 PM  and Family Reading Night at 
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM  Timber Lane Elementary School 
2737 West Street • Falls Church, VA, 22046 See 
Timothy P. Morahan for information

Nov 10, 2007- Tenth Annual Rotary 
H Monte Carlo Night H

6:30 PM - 11:00 PM • $50.00 per person
Westwood Country Club, Vienna, VA

Happy Belated Birthday to our October members: 
Sam Agarwal, Ali Al-Attar, Cherry Baumbusch, Jamie 
Bleakley, Hank Custer, Todd Dempsey, John McEvilly, 
Darren Ewing, Tom O’Bryon, Anne Vandemark, and 
Vance Zavela.
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Happy Talk
Mike Holleran’s son Keith (who is an honorary Rotary 
member and club favorite) is now quarterbacking 
his football team to an undefeated season. 
Congratulations  to Stan Richards and his bride on 
their recent wedding. The Club collectively thanks 
Bob and Judy Rosenbaum for hosting the Rotary 
Club Fellowship Day. The event was attended by 
over 90 members from 5 clubs and included a moon 
bounce thanks to the efforts of Ricardo Balcells. 
The club thanked Cherry Baumbusch For her efforts 
with our club during her membership.  Matt Wallace  
reminded the club of the upcoming  ROTARY MONTE 
CARLO NIGHT EXTRAVAGANZA NOVEMBER 10TH!  
Bet early and often.  Peter Kalis, son of Nick Kalis, 
has led a meadow reclamation project with over 40 
volunteers at Riverbend Park in Great Falls as one of 
the requirements to achieving the Boy Scout rank of 
Eagle Scout.


